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Thank you for responding.

THANK YOU, if you 
returned the 2018 Census of 
Aquaculture report form you 
received a couple of weeks 
ago.     
If you have NOT returned 
your report form, please take 
a few minutes to complete 
and return it today. Your 
prompt reply will help 
provide a useful and accurate 
picture of the U.S. 
aquaculture industry. All 
responses are kept 
confidential.   
If you did not receive a 
report form, or if it was 
misplaced, please call us 
toll-free at (888) 424-7828. 




